
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

24th March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

Year Six: Key Stage Two Practice Test Papers 

 

On Monday, your child will take home a set of ‘Key Stage Two Practice Test’ papers. 

 

These resources have been designed to support your child in the run up to the Key Stage Two 

Tests in May, by giving your child the chance to practise key skills and become more confident 

with the tests. 

 

The practice papers will form the Year Six Home Learning tasks for next week and the first week 

of the summer term.  They are being sent home on Monday so that, should you wish, the 

workload can be spread over the Easter holiday, rather than in just two weeks (next week and 

first week of the summer term). 

 

No Century tasks will be assigned during this time; however, we strongly recommend that your 

child uses Century to practise anything they find difficult on the practice tests. 

 

The mark schemes will be included in the pack so that your child can self-assess their work. 

 

We would like the completed papers back in school on Monday 24th April. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

The Year Six Team 

 

 

 

 


